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With	Summer	right	around	the	corner	and	all	testing	and	meetings	
completed….	The	end	is	near.		The	2018/2019	school	year	has	been	full	
of	memories	and	snow	days,	but	like	all	good	things,	this	too	must	come	
to	an	end.	
	
Student	news-	There	are	currently	62	wolves	in	the	ExCEL	pack.		All	
students	who	tested	this	year	put	forth	maximum	effort	in	their	testing	
and	I	am	sure	their	scores	will	reflect	their	effort.	This	is	the	time	of	year	
where	we	can	truly	show	pride	in	our	program.		We	will	have	5	seniors	
graduating	on	May	24	this	year	to	go	along	with	9	students	in	the	8th	
grade	being	promoted	to	high	school.		Along	with	the	graduation	
success	we	will	have	2	high	school	students	transitioning	back	to	their	
home	schools	as	well	as	1	student	from	both	the	elementary	and	middle	
school	at	the	close	of	this	year.		
	
Staff	news-	Our	staff	member	of	the	month	is	Mrs.	Tina	Matney.		Mrs.	
Matney	is	one	of	our	top	para	professionals	and	in-house	substitute.		
She	has	to	wear	many	hats	throughout	the	day	and	she	wears	them	all	
well.		It	is	for	her	dedication	to	the	program	and	willingness	to	take	on	
any	challenge	that	comes	her	way	that	she	has	been	elected	as	the	staff	
member	of	the	month.				
	
Building	news-	The	building	is	getting	ready	for	the	summer	crew	to	
start	mapping	out	all	repairs	and	improvements	heading	our	way	over	
the	summer.		The	gym	and	hallways	will	get	a	nice	update	over	the	
summer	months	with	a	new	coat	and	color	of	paint	to	brighten	up	the	
school.	
	
	


